No Surprises Act Notice
Central Lakes Chiropractic Clinic, PC
510 22nd Ave E – Suite 701 Alexandria, MN 56308
Phone: 320-763-9711              FAX: 320-762-1278

The No Surprises Act/Cures Act of 2021, helps to protect patients from receiving medical bills when seeking medical emergency services or certain from out-of-network providers.
[bookmark: _GoBack]As such, our office will provide all out-of-network patients with a Good Faith Estimate outlining the anticipated costs associated with any recommendation for care, prior to the commencement of a care plan.
